ENGLIS	(To H (COMPULSOR R – I (Objective Ty	Y) $024-1^{st}$ An	andidate) (A nual-(9 TH CL ROUP – I	ASS)	ions 2020-202 Time Allow Maximum M	ed: 20 Minutes
		PAPER C	ODE = 5011			
Note: Fo	our possible answers	A, B, C and D to eac	h question are	given. The ch	oice which yo	ou think is correct,
	Il that circle in from wo or more circles wil					
C	hoose the correct f	orm of verb and f	ill up the bul	obles sheet :	LHR	-1-24
1-1	They hard all d	ay.				
	(A) works	(B) work	(C)	working	(D)	is working
2	The girls are ne					
	(A) played	(B) play	(C)	plays	(D)	playing
3	She sent him ba			- 1		
	(A) has not	(B) have not	(C)	does not	(D)	do not
4		ore it started rainin	g.			
	(A) left	(B) leave		had left	(D)	leaving
5		when the storm bro	oke.			
	(A) gone	(B) has gone		are going	(D)	were going
C	hoose the word with		d fill up the bi	ubbles sheet :		
6	(A) Ceromony	(B) Ceremony	(C)	Ceramony	(D)	Ceiremony
7	(A) Miserable	(B) Misreable	(C)	Miseirable	(D)	Misereble
8	(A) Adiction	(B) Addection	(C)	Addicetion	(D)	Addiction
9	(A) Medea	(B) Midea	(C)	Media	(D)	Meidia
L	1 2 2					(Turn Over)
				25		
		(2)		1		
	Choose the correct	(2) magning of the un	derlined wor	d and fill up	the bubbles	sheet:
1-10		neans:	18			1
1-10	(A) sleeplessnes	and the second s	(C)	comfort	(D)	dreams
11	The underlined W	ord revelation mea				
11	(A) demotion	(B) promotion		disclosure	(D)	secrecy
12	The underlined W	ord Pagan means				
12	(A) fidel	(B) disbelieve	ers (C)	unpleasant	(D)	prosperous
13	The word suprem	ne means : (A) p	atriot (B) sense	(C) fighter	rs (D) top
		\underline{d} means : (A) \underline{d}) destroyed	(C) dirty	(D) spoiled
14	The word adorne	d means . (11) di				es sheet :
. (Choose the correct	option according	to the gramn	nar and im d	p the same	
15	Saqib is leaving	Friday at noon.		by		from
	(A) at	(B) on				
16		ght is! This is a / an	(C)	interrogativ	(D)	imperative
	(A) exclamator	y (B) assertive	(C)	word is a / an		
17	The police dispe	rsed the <u>crowd</u> . Th	e undernned	Word is a / air	noun (D)	collective noun
	(A) uncountable	e noun (B) mater	rial noun (C) countable	noun (D)	
. 18		nal device of	(0)	aamnaricar	(D)	sequencing
	(A) addition	(B) emphasis	(C)	comparisor		
19	I am glad that ye	ou like it. The under	erimed clause	is an auvero	(D)	time
	(A) reason	(B) place	(C)	condition		5250 (5011)
L		1000	104-02	4-1-(Objecti	ve Type,- 40	(===/

Roll No (To be filled in by the candidate) (Academic Sessions 2020-2022 to 2023-2025 ENGLISH (COMPULSORY) 024-1 st Annual-(9 TH CLASS) Time Allowed: 2.10 ho PAPER – I (Essay Type) GROUP– I Maximum Marks: 56) urs
SECTION-I / HP	
2. Answer any FIVE of the following questions:	10
(i) Why did the Rasool (صلى الله عليه وآله وسلم خاتم النبيين stay in the cave of Hira?	
(ii) What is the role of counselling in preventing drug addiction?(iii) What are the qualities of a patriot?	
(iv) Who was Hazrat Abdullah bin Zubair (رضى الله تعالى عنه)?	
(v) What was the Quaid's concept of our nation?	
(vi) Who constructed Masjid Sophia?	
(vii) Who was Helen Keller?	
(viii) What type of competition was held at Ukaz?	
SECTION – II	
3. Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu:	4,4
(a) The revelation of the divine message which continued for the next twenty-three years had	7,7
begun, and the Rasool (صلى الله عليه وآله وسلم (خاتم النبيين) had arisen to proclaim the oneness of Allah (Tauheed) and the unity of mankind. His mission was to destroy the nexus of superstition, ignorance, and disbelief, and set up a noble conception of life and lead mankind to the light of faith and divine bliss.	
(b) The upper level of the interior is adorned with blue paint. More than 200 stained glass windows with intricate designs allow natural light to brighten up its interior and the chandeliers further illuminate it with their glow. The decorations include A'yat from the Holy Quran. The floors are covered with carpets.	
(c) Drug addiction is a common problem all over the world today. There are many forms of drug addiction, but the most dangerous of all is the absolute dependence on it. Long-term use of drugs causes permanent mental and physical sickness. Some kinds of drugs that cause disturbance of mind and body are heroin, marijuana, tobacco, valium, cocaine and alcohol.	
OR Poverite and to the last of	
Rewrite any two above paragraphs into simple English.	
4. Write down the summary of the poem "Daffodils" by William Wordsworth.	5
OR Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to the context: The woods are lovely, dark and deep, But I have promises to keep, And miles to go before I sleep, And miles to go before I sleep.	
5. Use any FIVE of the following words / phrases / idioms in your sentences:	5
(i) constructive role (ii) pass through (iii) raise awareness (iv) active	5
(v) reward (vi) loudly (vii) belief (viii) rapid	
6. Write a letter to your sister thanking her for a gift.	8
OR Write a story with the tonic "Pakkers Tonic On the Out of the Story	
Write a story with the topic "Robbers Turn Good Citizens". OR	
Write a dialogue asking one's way.	
(Turn Over)	

7. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end:

10

5

5

5

Hazrat Khalid bin Waleed (رضى الله تعالى عنه) was extremely kind hearted and just to the people: His army had strict orders not to do any harm to the farmers, aged persons, women, children and other civilians. "They are the real strength of the society", he said, "They should always be treated with kindness and respect". This was something new for the conquered people, who felt very happy now. The Iranian and Byzantine officers were very hard on them. Hazrat Khalid bin Waleed's (رضى الله تعالى عنه) treatment won their hearts so much that they began to hate their cruel old masters.

QUESTIONS:

- (i) How did Hazrat Khalid bin Waleed (R.A) treat the people?
- (ii) What were the orders given to the army?
- (iii) What did he say about the farmers and civilians?
- (iv) How had their former masters treated them?
- (v) Why did the people hate their old masters?
- 8. Translate any FIVE of the following sentences into English:

(i) کیا بچہ شام سے سوتار ہاہوگا؟ (ii) میں اسے معاف نہیں کروں گا۔ (iii) 1943ء سے پہلے جنگ لڑی نہیں جا پچی تھی۔ (iv) کیا تمام کتابیں جلادی گئیں؟ (v) کیا لڑکے ایک گھنٹے سے کھیل رہے تھے؟ (vi) تم نے کس سے مشورہ کیا؟ (vii) دو پہر کے وقت آرام کیا جا تا ہے۔ (viii) امجد انعام حاصل کرچکا ہے۔

Exclusively for candidates whose Medium of Examination is English
(Question – 8 Alternative to Urdu Translation)

- 8. Write TEN sentences about "A River in Flood".
- 9. Change the voice of the following:
 - (i) The mother loves the children.
 - (ii) She gave me five films.
 - (iii) The dog has not been beaten by her.
 - (iv) The snake will have been killed by us.
 - (v) A car ran over an old man.

104-024-I-(Essay Type)-185000

ENGLIS	SH (C	(To be for the computation of t	0:	n by the candidat 24-1 st Annual-(9 GROUP -	^{1H} CLASS)	Tiı	s 2020-2022 ne Allowed aximum Ma	d: 20 Minute.
Note : F	our po	essible answers A, E	P B, C and that qu	estion with Marke	on are given. er or Pen ink question	in the ansv	ver-book.	or ming
Ċ	hoose	the correct form	of ve	rb and fill up th	e bubbles s	sheet : A	LAR-	2-14
1-1	The	y for London to	omorro	ow.				
	(A)	leave	(B)	will leave	(C)	leaves	(D)	left
2	I had	d the house bef	ore it	started raining.				
İ	(A)	left	(B)	leave	(C)	leaving	(D)	will leave
3	Goo	d students always	ha	rd.				
	(A)	worked	(B)) will work	(C)	work	(D)	works
4	The	sun in the wes	t.	,				
i	(A)	sets	(B)	will set	(C)	set	(D)	has set
5	She	playing the pia	no sin	ce 2 o' clock.				
1	(A)	is	(B)	was	(C)	has been	(D)	have been
C	hoose	the word with cor				sheet :		
6	(A)	Medya	(B)	Media	(C)	Madya	(D)	Medaia
7	(A)	Vanture	(B)	Vunture	(C)	Venture	(D)	Veneture
8	(A)	Hestory	(B)	Hestorey	(C)	History	(D)	Historey
9	(A)	Sterleng	(B)	Stirling	(C)	Sturling	(D)	Sterling
								(Turn Over)
<u>C</u>		the correct mean						`
1-10	The	word <u>pivot</u> means	s : (the underlined				eet :
1-10 11	The	word <u>pivot</u> means word <u>enormity</u> me	s : (the underlined A) exterior (B	s) central po	oint (C)	edge (D	eet : D) maintain
1-10	The (A)	word <u>pivot</u> means word <u>enormity</u> me importance	s : (the underlined	s) central po		edge (D	eet :
1-10	The The (A)	word <u>pivot</u> means word <u>enormity</u> me importance <u>nish</u> means:	s : (A) exterior (B) vastness	(C) e	oint (C)	edge (D	eet: D) maintain
1-10	The (A) Asto (A)	word <u>pivot</u> means word <u>enormity</u> me importance	s: (seans: (B) (B)	the underlined A) exterior (B) vastness mix	(C) e	oint (C)	edge (Dess (D) co	eet: D) maintain
1-10	The (A) Asto (A) The y	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means	s: (ans: (B) (B) (B) s: (A)	the underlined A) exterior (B) vastness mix A) honest (B)	(C) e	enormousne separate (C)	edge (D) ess (D) c (D) su clear (D)	eet: D) maintain difficulty arprise
1-10	The (A) Asto (A) The y The I	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means little birds are pipin	s: (B) (B) (B) (C) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B)	vastness mix h honest (B) The underlined	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy	enormousne separate (C)	edge (Dess (D) of (D) such clear (D)	eet: D) maintain difficulty urprise disbeliever
1-10 11 12 13 14	The (A) Asto (A) The y The I	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means little birds are pipis twittering	(B) (B) (B) (c) (A) (ng yet. (B)	vastness mix h) honest (B) The underlined crying	(C) s hard word is a sy (C) v	enormousne separate (C) vnonym of weeping	edge (Dess (D) control (D) such control (D) such control (D) year	eet: D) maintain difficulty arprise disbeliever
1-10 11 12 13 14	The (A) Asto (A) The y The I (A)	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means little birds are pipin	(B) (B) (C) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (C)	vastness mix A) honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the gra	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and	enormousne separate (C) vnonym of weeping	edge (Dess (D) control (D) such control (D) such control (D) year	eet: D) maintain difficulty arprise disbeliever
1-10 11 12 13 14	The (A) Asto (A) The I (A) hoose	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means little birds are pipis twittering the correct option	(B) (B) (C) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C	vastness mix honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the graunderlined word i	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and	enormousnesseparate (C) vnonym of weeping fill up the	edge (D) c (D) su clear (D) (D) ye bubbles sh	difficulty arprise disbeliever elling
1-10 11 12 13 14	The (A) Asto (A) The (A) The I (A) hoose (A)	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means little birds are pipis twittering the correct option ooy laughs loudly.	(B) (B) (B) (C) (B) (B) (B) (B) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C) (C	vastness mix h) honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the gra underlined word is model verb	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and sis a / an :	enormousnesseparate (C) vnonym of weeping fill up the	edge (D) c (D) su clear (D) (D) ye bubbles sh	eet: D) maintain difficulty arprise disbeliever
1-10 11 12 13 14 C	The (A) Asto (A) The (A) The (A) Asto (A) The (A) The (A) This	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means little birds are pipin twittering the correct option ooy laughs loudly. intransitive verb is the girl stood	(B) (B) (B) (C) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (C) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B)	vastness mix honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the graunderlined word is model verb in the class.	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and sis a / an : (C) trans	enormousnesseparate (C) enonym of exeeping fill up the	edge (Dess (D) of (D) success (D) yes (D) yes (D) i	difficulty arprise disbeliever elling eet: rregular verb
1-10 11 12 13 14 C	The (A) Asto (A) The (A) The (A) Aboose The (A) This (A)	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means ittle birds are pipis twittering the correct option boy laughs loudly. intransitive verb	(B)	wastness mix honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the gra underlined word is model verb n the class. whose	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and sis a / an :	enormousnesseparate (C) enonym of exeeping fill up the	edge (Dess (D) of (D) success (D) yes (D) yes (D) i	difficulty arprise disbeliever elling
1-10 11 12 13 14 C 15	The (A) Asto (A) The (A) The (A) And (A) The (A) The (A) This (A) This (A)	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means ittle birds are pipil twittering the correct option boy laughs loudly. intransitive verb is the girl stood which	(B)	wastness mix honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the gra underlined word is model verb n the class. whose	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and sis a / an : (C) trans (C) who	enormousnesseparate (C) enonym of exeeping fill up the	edge (Dess (D) of (D) success (D) yes (D) yes (D) i	difficulty arprise disbeliever elling eet: rregular verb
1-10 11 12 13 14 C 15	The (A) Asto (A) The (A) The (A) Hoose (A) This (A) Whice (A)	word pivot means word enormity me importance mish means: make word Pagan means little birds are pipil twittering the correct option boy laughs loudly. intransitive verb is the girl stood which the following	(B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B) (B)	vastness mix A) honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the graunderlined word is model verb in the class. whose hrase: (B) He is well	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and sis a / an : (C) trans (C) who	enormousnesseparate (C) enorym of exeeping fill up the	edge (Dess (D) of (D) success (D) yes (D) yes (D) i	difficulty arprise disbeliever elling eet: rregular verb
1-10 11 12 13 14 C 15	The (A) Asto (A) The (A) The (A) hoose (A) This (A) Whice (A) (C)	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means little birds are pipin twittering the correct option ooy laughs loudly. intransitive verb is the girl stood which th of the following It is of no use	(B)	vastness mix A) honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the graunderlined word is model verb in the class. whose hrase: (B) He is well	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and sis a / an : (C) trans (C) who	enormousnesseparate (C) enorym of exeeping fill up the	edge (Dess (D) of (D) success (D) yes (D) yes (D) i	difficulty arprise disbeliever elling eet: rregular verb
1-10 11 12 13 14 C 15 16	The (A) Asto (A) The (A) The (A) hoose The (A) This (A) Whice (A) (C)	word pivot means word enormity me importance nish means: make word Pagan means ittle birds are pipit twittering the correct option ooy laughs loudly. intransitive verb is the girl stood which the of the following It is of no use In an unwise manner.	(B)	vastness mix A) honest (B) The underlined crying rding to the graunderlined word is model verb in the class. whose hrase: (B) He is well	(C) e (C) s hard word is a sy (C) v mmar and sis a / an : (C) trans (C) who	enormousnesseparate (C) vnonym of weeping fill up the itive verb	edge (Dess (D) control (D) such that (D) yes bubbles show (D) in (D) yes control (D) yes contr	difficulty arprise disbeliever elling eet: rregular verb

(A) past participle (B) gerund

(C) present participle (D) infinitive 105-024-II-(Objective Type)- 45500 (5014)

Roll No (To be filled in by the candidate) (Academic Sessions 2020-2022 to 2023-2025) ENGLISH (COMPULSORY) 024-1 st Annual-(9 TH CLASS) Time Allowed: 2.10 hours PAPER – I (Essay Type) GROUP– II Maximum Marks: 56
SECTION-I 2. Answer any FIVE of the following questions: (i) How is transport a source of noise pollution? (ii) What kind of precautions may reduce noise coming from electric devices? (iii) What do the daffodils represent in the poem?
 (iv) What does love of our country demand from us? (v) What was the first revelation? (vi) Which message do you get from the life of Hazrat Asma (رضى الله تعالى عنها)?
(vii) For which ability were the Arabs famous?(viii) How does media provide entertainment?SECTION – II
 3. Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu: 4,4 (a) Arabia is the land of unparalleled charm and beauty, with its trackless deserts of sand dunes in the dazzling rays of the tropical sun. Its starry sky has excited the imagination of poets and travellers. It was in this land that the Rasool (خاتم النبيين) was born, in the city of
Makkah, which is about fifty miles from the Red Sea.
(b) The entire journey of the great leader's struggle for a separate homeland for the Muslims of the subcontinent was based on the pivot of the Muslim unity and the oneness as a nation. He talked about Pakistan in such clear terms that even a common man could understand it.
(c) I continued to work on Hira. But she was not making much recovery. I felt as helpless as she was to see her lie on bed in a miserable state. Could I be able to justify my stance before the senior doctors? I did not lose hope. I continued to work with patience and kept doing exercise with her. OR
Rewrite any two above paragraphs into simple English.
4. Write down the summary of the poem "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening" by Robert Frost. 5 OR
Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to the context: For oft, when on my couch I lie In vacant or in pensive mood, They flash upon that inward eye Which is the bliss of solitude; And then my heart with pleasure fills, And dances with the daffodils.
5. Use any FIVE of the following words / phrases / idioms in your sentences : (i) care (ii) rapid (iii) determined (iv) surprise
(v) nationalism (vi) alleviate (vii) sparkle (viii) pass through
6. Write a letter to your friend requesting him / her to lend you some books. OR
Write a story with the moral: It is well said, "Look before you leap". OR
Write a dialogue between two students regarding Salat.
(Turn Over)

7. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end:

10

A tailor ran a shop in a bazaar. An elephant used to go to the river through that bazaar. The tailor gave him a bun every day. One day the tailor pricked a needle into the trunk of the elephant. The elephant became angry but went away. On return he filled his trunk with muddy water. On reaching the shop of the tailor, he put his trunk into it and squirted the dirty water into the shop of the tailor. All the fine and new dresses of his customers were spoiled. He was very sorry for annoying the elephant but it was no use crying over spilt milk.

QUESTIONS:

- (i) Where did the elephant go every day?
- (ii) What did the tailor give him?
- (iii) What mistake did the tailor make one day?
- (iv) How did the elephant punish the tailor for his mistake?
- (v) What is the moral of the story?
- 8. Translate any FIVE of the following sentences into English:

5

(i) اس مقدے کا فیصلہ سنایا جارہا ہے۔ (iv) بوڑھا کمرے میں او گھر ہاتھا۔ (v) کیا کھلاڑی چالیں منٹ سے کھیل رہے تھے؟ (vi) بچے پہاڑے زبانی یاد کررہے ہوئگے۔

(vii) تم نے منی آرڈر وصول کر لیاہو گا۔ (viii) ہم امتحان میں کامیابی کے لیے محنت کریں گے۔ Exclusively for candidates whose Medium of Examination is English (Question – 8 Alternative to Urdu Translation)

8. Write TEN sentences about "My Neighbour".

5 5

- 9. Change the voice of the following:
 - (i) They are buying this house.
 - (ii) The boy makes the picture.
 - (iii) Naushaba is helped by Khurshid.
 - (iv) The dog has not been beaten by her.
 - (v) He will write a letter.

105-024-II-(Essay Type)-182000